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Bible; Matthiew's, :1537; Great
Bible, sometinies calied Cranraer>s,
1539; Genevan, 1560; Bishop's, so
named from the number qf prelates
engaged in the translation, 1568;
the Douai Version, 1582-16f09; An-
thorized Version, 1611; and the
present revision. In most of these
renderings the substantial agrue-
ment seernsi mucli more apparent
than the dissimilarîty. Taking
four of theni inimediately at hand
-the reprint of Wydliffe's, the Ge-
nevan of 1599, the authorised ver-
sion,, and the new rêvision-as
fairly repregenting the others, it
seenis a-, if in sulstance Vhey were
xnuch alike, although with a very
considerable diversity in forni and
detail. Hence they may be called
revisions, rather than translations.
In the case of the first Westmins-
tVer co-apany,while they were to go,
ini the first place, to the fountain-
lieads in the original lanuages, it
was also an instruction that they
were to adhere as closely to the
text and phraseology of the Bible
in use as "the original will permit."
Indeed, the present Nemr Testament
is that of Tyndale, or even that oi
Wycliffe, with variat 'ions. We do

mot mean by this Vo say that there
are no differences worth speaking
about, and that there is no neces-
sity for a fresh examination and
re-setting of the text of the sacred
writings. 0f tlie very earliest 1V
May certainly be said that he who
runs mai' read; bitt the contention
?f experts, that the Vext of to-day
is a muchi doser approximation to,
the originals than any that have
preceded it, we are bound Vo, res-
pett. It wonld be strange if 1V
were otherwvise. The number of

MJSS., for one' hing, has cnormously
încreasud. Dr. Angus, one of the
company of revisors, mentions that
in 1516 there were only sixteen
manuscripts available Vo EiAsmus
in preparing bis edition of the
Greek Testamient., while now there,
are about 1600. Exegetical skill
and knowledge of Bibhicai antiquit-
les have also greatly improved, par-
ticularly of late years, aided as they
are by ail kinds of svicntilic and
literary helps in the elucidation of
the text of Seripture. The objec-
tiwus to ail further revision, which
occasionally are stili to be hc&rd,
nîay with truth. be described as
both unphilosophical and pusillan-
imous. 1V is no homage Vo truth
knowingly to perpetuate error.
Many readers are probably old
enoughl to remember the late Lord
Paumure (Lord D alhousie), at a
meeting in Edinb urgh five-and-
Vwenty years ago, declaring, in so
îaany words, that a n.,w version of
the Scriptures would 1,o dangerous
to the civil and religiowns liberties
of the nation. Animnadversions iu
the sanie I: rection are stili cur-
rent, but thie consensus of opinion
aiiongst those most conipetent to
judge is that a new revision is
likely Vo prove of the utmost im-
portance in a critical age like the
present, and is, as a inatter of
scholarship, imperativalâ demanded.

There are severaL interesting dif-
ferences between th e circunistan-
ces attending the production of the
present version and that of 1611,
ivhich iV may be worth while to
allude to. The latter was the pro-
ject very much of James I., whose
theologiïcal tendencies were so
inarked a feature of his singular


